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We hope you are all managing to cope during the ongoing pandemic with all its various restrictions. 
 
We want to assure you that Mrs Byrne together with all her staff are continuing to do their utmost to 
ensure the health of your children while they are in our care as well as providing the best of 
educational opportunities for them. Thank you for all your cooperation with the measures that we have 
in place. 
 
We have a vacancy on the Local Governing Body for a Parent Governor so please think about joining 
us. If you are interested please contact me or Mrs Byrne for an initial discussion. My contact details 
are: 07544969402 or dspinks@sfscmac.co.uk  
 
We hope you and your children will enjoy the October break. 


